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NOTICE

The General Secretariat of the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the permanent missions of the member states to the OAS and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Hemispheric Security, has the honor to refer to the CSH meeting scheduled for next Thursday, September 28, in the afternoon.

As an item on the order of business for that meeting, the Chair will include consideration of the mandate issued in resolution AG/RES. 2256 (XXXVI-O/06), “Hemispheric Efforts to Combat Trafficking in Persons: Conclusions and Recommendations of the First Meeting of National Authorities on Trafficking in Persons.”

The General Secretariat wishes to recommend, accordingly, that delegations consider giving their presentations on activities carried out by governments in fighting human trafficking in the context of the conclusions and recommendations of the First Meeting of National Authorities on Trafficking in Persons. 


The General Secretariat of the Organization of American States avails itself of the opportunity to renew to the permanent missions the assurances of its highest consideration.
General Secretariat
Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
September 21, 2006
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